
Addendum #2 to SJPC-22-21 (Maintenance Dredging):  August 8, 2022 

Please be advised that the information conveyed in A2 from Addendum#1 is incorrect. The Bile Island 
site is not permitted for placing material.  The Contractor may propose an alternate site for material 
placement, however the Contractor will be responsible for all permitting work associated with the 
alternate site. 

 

 

 


